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Dear Pastor and Friends,
     By God’s grace, we’ve been busy as can be since the first of the year. With the Lord’s help and apparent direction, we’re making some exciting plans for this year, but first let me tell what has already been accomplished...
     In January, we were blessed to be able to ship two truck loads of 24 pallets each to two different areas of Mexico. The first went to our good friend Missionary Joe Hendrigsman, who is doing an amazing work in the state of Oaxaca, along the southern Pacific coast. This load contained nearly 1,800,000 portions of scripture. Included in this was 16,320 complete Bibles, and over a million and a half gospel tracts, among other materials. Then, shortly thereafter, a load went to the state of Jalisco, along the western Pacific coast. On that load there was over 7,000 complete Bibles and over 700,000 gospel booklets such as John/Romans booklets, etc. This shipment was arranged by Bro. Joe and received by a missionary in that state, with the idea of starting another scripture distribution center in that part on Mexico.
     Next, in early February, we were privileged to send a truck load to another good missionary friend in Guanajuato. On this load was over 1,900,000 portions of scripture, including more than 5,000 complete Bibles, three quarters of a million gospel tracts, along with hymn books, Sunday School materials and other booklets. This makes almost 12,000,000 portions of scripture in the first six weeks of this year!
     As I write this letter, I’m waiting for a truck to pick up another 22 pallets, which will be going to San Luis Potosí, Mexico
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